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Hello Room One Families, 
 
 
Welcome to November!! Just a reminder that with weather cooling down we 
ask you to bring appropriate weather attire for your littles as we may or may 
not be taking a visit outside or even for a walk to explore nature! 
 
Also drop off notes again are super helpful for your little ones teachers so if we 
can make sure to at least jot down when there last feedings were that would be 
super helpful, as well as pick up times so that we are able to gather all their 
belongings and ready for you.  
 
For those who have not gotten around to bringing in a family picture if you can 
possibly make some time to get us those we would love to have you all apart of 
our classroom.  
 
This month of November  we will be working on our basic colors, doing tons of 
sensory type activities, fall art and lots of singing and reading.  Color of the 
month will be Yellow. 
 
 
 

 
Miss Bethany 
 
 
 
 
 

Few important dates: 
 
November 11th: No School—Veteran’s Day 
November 24-26th: No School—Thanksgiving 
 


